
Dear ICANN Staff, 
  
Through this email, I present my self-nomination to be co-Chair of LACRALO of the ALAC Sub-Committee 
on Outreach and Engagement (O&E) considering I meet the requirements indicated in the participation 
criteria. 
  
I am an active member of this Working Group, as well as inside the LACRALO community, in my capacity 
as Secretary of the region, which is a position that allows me to interact with the members of the region, as 
well as being the liaison for the interaction of the community itself. I have an active participation in social 
media where I publish, among others, events and information relevant to the region. 
  
Additionally, I have an active participation in my community, through the organization of several events in 
which different stakeholders participate. 
 
Indeed, since last year, I have been commissioned to be the Chair the Internet Governance Center, which 
belongs to a very prestigious university in my country. We have been able to organize several events, two 
of which were attended by the GSE of ICANN here in my city (Lima, Peru) with remote participation: 

·         August 7 and 8, 2017: IPV6, event with the participation of LACNIC  
(http://www.derecho.usmp.edu.pe/itaest/ediciones_anteriores/2017/agosto/noticias/tp.html 

[derecho.usmp.edu.pe]). 
·         October 16, 2017: Inauguration - Internet Governance Center, where Daniel Fink was the keynote 

speaker  
(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7g-RYxrBFvo [youtube.com]).   
·         March 2018: Event for the World Intellectual Property Day 
(part of WIPO's global events list: http://www.wipo.int/ip-outreach/en/ipday/2018/map .html [wipo.int]). 
·         April 2018: Internet Governance Center participated in the South School of Internet Governance 

in Washington. 
·         May 22, 2018: Event for Internet Day, where Rodrigo de la Parra, was one of the  keynote 

speakers´  
(http://www.derecho.usmp.edu.pe/dmcomunicaciones/nota.html [derecho.usmp.edu.pe]). 
·         June 15, 2018: Conformation - Study Group Internet Governance Center, where we are holding 

participation and workshops  
for the academia and where we invite national and international speakers to train on Internet 

Governance and conduct research:  
www.facebook.com/CGIUSMP [facebook.com] 

  
As you can see from the examples mentioned above, I have carried out various activities of involvement 
and outreach in my country and in 
the region as well, which allows me to be considered suitable for the position to which I am applying. 
Additionally, I must point out that I have been an ICANN Fellow and Coach on several occasions, which I 
am aware of the ICANN AC/SO,  
and would allow me to answer any questions and/or comments.  
My native language is Spanish and I can communicate in English fluently. This advantage allows me to 
interact and write  
in both languages without problems, as I have been doing in the community. 
  
Looking forward hearing from at your convenience. 
Regards, 
Maritza Aguero 
 
 


